
Police Scotland ward update noted.  
 
3  There was heard a report by Inspector Chris Thomson, Police Scotland, 
advising  
 
(1)  of the current progress that Police Scotland was making within the ward and 

of the current statistics in relation to incidents in the ward including the 
positive engagement work that had been carried out; 

 
(2)  of the success of the local actions plans that were in place in respect of the 

April holidays and the traditional ‘School Leaver’ celebrations in April to tackle 
anti-social behaviour and youth disorder;  

 
(3) that Castlemilk Police Station had now closed and that the main office contact 

would be Cathcart Police Station; and 
 
(4) that Police Scotland had conducted a day of action focused on e-bikes and e-

scooters. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) thanked Inspector Thomson for the update and all the work carried out by 

Police Scotland within the ward;  
 
(b) raised concerns regarding graffiti on Croftoot Road, Ardencraig Road and 

Linnpark Golf Club house and surroundings areas that were addressed by 
Inspector Thomson; and  

 
(c) raised a number of questions that were addressed by Inspector Thomson. 
 


